
Calling for Expressions of Interest for 2020
The Paul Pholeros Foundation PPF was established in 
2018 to continue Paul’s lifelong quest to improve people’s 
lives. The Foundation currently focusses on small commu-
nity based sanitation projects in Nepal.

The PPF 2019 team of plumber and media coordinator 
successfully installed plumbing infrastructure for a com-
munity toilet block located in an important holy area for 
the local Buddhist populations.
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PPF Team 2020 - Registration of Expressions of Interest 
Open
The PPF is calling for Expressions of Interest for the 2020 
team, a plumber and an architectural graduate under the 
age of 30, to travel to Nepal for 4 weeks work in March-
April 2020.  

The plumber will work with local tradespeople to install 
plumbing infrastructure and share skills and techniques 
with them, the architect will have input into 
construction and design processes as needed, and will 
document the works to produce materials that can be 
used for future skills training as well as in community 
information programs.  The project sites are being 
finalised and will be linked to outreach centres of 
Dhulikhel Hospital, the PPF’S partner in Nepal.

To register your Expression of Interest, visit
https://www.ppfoundation.com.au/register/

Information about the PPF Fellowship can be found at
https://www.ppfoundation.com.au/about/ppf-fellowship/

Or you can contact the PPF
info@ppfoundation.com.au

Have a look at our Instagram
@paul_pholeros_foundation

Namaste and Laso!!
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